
 

 

Greater Manchester Combined Authority 

Standards Committee 

Date:  13 December 2024 

Subject: GMCA Code of Conduct 

Report of: Gillian Duckworth, Group Solicitor & Monitoring Officer 

 

Purpose of Report 

 

This report provides an opportunity for the GMCA Standards Committee to review the 

Code of Conduct for Members. 

 

Recommendations: 

 

The GMCA Standards Committee is requested to consider the current Code of Conduct for 

members, noting that it was last reviewed in February 2023 and there have been no 

substantial changes to guidance. 

 

Contact Officers: 

Nicola Ward, Deputy Head of Governance, GMCA. 
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1. Background 

In February 2023, the GMCA Standards Committee resolved that the GMCA be 

recommended to adopt the LGA Model Code of Conduct. 

 

2. Current Code of Conduct 

Since then, there has been no change to guidance, or any substantial change made to the 

Code of Conduct, however in line with their work programme, members of the GMCA 

Standards Committee are invited to review the document annually to ensure that it is fit for 

purpose. 

 


